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As the grandparent of a second grade public school student, I vehemently oppose this bill. I
see no point in the legislature wasting time on something that isn't even an issue. Threatening
public high schools with losing their accreditation is a detriment to any public high school
graduates who seek a college degree.


Karen Craig
Olathe, KS
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